
‭School Board Meeting‬
‭December 10, 2024‬

‭ITEM FOR INFORMATION‬

‭RALEIGH HILLS DESIGN‬

‭SUMMARY‬
‭Construction of the new Raleigh Hills Elementary School is progressing and is on schedule and on‬
‭budget. Last spring, community concerns were brought to staff and the board regarding the long-range‬
‭planning process and the capacity the school was being built at.‬

‭BACKGROUND‬
‭During the board work session on August 13, 2024, staff presented a Raleigh Hills construction update. In‬
‭the update, staff indicated that design options would be explored to look at potential capacity‬
‭modifications. Design options have been reviewed and will be discussed with the board.‬

‭RECOMMENDATION‬
‭Staff will present information on the Raleigh Hills Elementary School design capacity. No action is needed.‬

‭Belong. Believe. Achieve.‬

‭Beaverton School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on any basis protected by law, including but not limited to an individual's actual or‬
‭perceived race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or physical disability,‬
‭pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veteran status, or because of a perceived or actual association with any other persons within these protected classes.‬


